ORGANIZATION OF

SELF-INSURED SCHODLS

April 2,2012

MEMORANDUM FOR: JPA Liaisons
JPA Contact People/Safety Officers
Safety Officers

SUBJECT: New Playgrounds

This is just a reminder that for the past ten years California law has required
that newly installed playground equipment be determined to be safe prior to
its utilization. The method to establish this, that gives the greatest degree of
protection to the district and the JPA, is to require that the manufacturer
provide a letter indicating the equipment and installation have been
inspected by one of their certified playground safety inspectors (CPSI).
When you receive this letter, please email me a copy and I will arrange a
visit to the school. Thank you.

If you have any questions please contact me.

Henry Brock
Risk Manager

10646 S. Bethel Avenue, Selma, CA 93662-9325
Dr. Henry C. Brock lll, Risk Manager - Phone 559 352-5195; riskmanager@cvip.net
FAX 559 896-3892



